
 

 
 
 
 

25th November 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It’s beginning to feel like Christmas at Park Grove…. 
 
Our Christmas tree is arriving this week!  
 
On Monday, the Children will have the chance to help decorate the tree, one 
class at a time. 
 
If your child would like to bring a decoration from home, they can. All 
decorations need to be in school by Monday morning. 
 
We have plenty of decorations for those children who don’t bring one, so 
please don’t worry if they forget. 
 
We will have Christmas music and mince pies during the tree decorating, so it 
should be a fun time for all. 
 
Best wishes, 
Jo Sawyer 
Headteacher 
 
j.sawyer@ebor.academy 
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